

Faringdon Community College Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB

Tel: 01367 240375 01367 240628 Email: Office@fcc.faringdonlearningtrust.org Studentservices@fcc.faringdonlearningtrust.org



www.fccoxon.co.uk

25 June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to the hot weather, and 'Futures and Aspirations Day' on Wednesday 26 June, we have decided to allow students to wear appropriate shorts and T-shirts/and or similar comfortable clothes for the day.

This arrangement applies on Wednesday only.

On Thursday 27 June, the temperature is forecast to drop, and the usual timetable will apply as will the expectations on uniform. This change is strictly a one off for Wednesday 26 June 2024.

Kind regards

Phil Bevan Headteacher

Faringdon Community College











